
From: Kevin Bryant <kevin@kevinbryant.com>
To: Rich Meyerrwmeyer@charter.net
CC: Danny VaratDannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov

Lily CogdillLilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov
Date: 9/27/2017 7:05:44 AM

Subject: Re: OLLI Notes

Looking forward to seeing y'all today!
 

Kevin
Sent from my iPhone

On Sep 25, 2017, at 12:25 PM, Rich Meyer <rwmeyer@charter.net> wrote:
 

See the first item below “OLLI Happenings” in the attachment. — Rich Meyer


Begin forwarded message:

From: Nancy Kennedy2767 <nancy.kennedy2767@furman.edu>

Subject: OLLI Notes
Date: September 25, 2017 at 9:19:35 AM EDT

To: Rich Meyer <rwmeyer@charter.net>


Rich,
 

Here are the OLLI Notes. I'm not sure why you didn't receive them. I checked our system and 
they were sent to you. I've also checked with other Charter customers and they received them. 
It's a mystery.
 

Nancy Kennedy
 
Director, OLLI@Furman
 
864.294.2979
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